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5 September 2016 

 
John Walker 
fyi-request-4346-5d140ca6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Walker  
 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
 

CAS-366527-H7N4Y9 

 

Thank you for contacting Auckland Transport on 1 August 2016 requesting information regarding 

ferries that ply the Hauraki Gulf.  

 

We advise that pursuant to section 12 of the Act we have transferred your request to Maritime New 

Zealand as the information requested is held by this agency. 

 

Please accept my apologies for the late notification of this transfer and the oversight in not informing 

you in a timely manner.  I had believed that the transfer had been effective from 25 August 2016 when 

we received confirmation that Maritime New Zealand holds this information.   

 

A copy of the transfer letter to Maritime New Zealand is attached for your records. 

 

If you have any further queries, please contact me on (09) 355 3553 or send an email 

customerliaison@aucklandtransport.co.nz  quoting Official Information request CAS-366527-H7N4Y9. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Susana Fuiono 

Customer Liaison Advisor 
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